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Hello Steve, 
It was nice to talk with you. I understand as follows from our discussion: 
 
      SInce both of the device sold together in a same box, it is OK to 
   have SAME FCC ID on (both) device. 
 
If my understanding is different than what you have said, please response. 
Also, I have enclosed you email which I have send to Richard yesterday for 
your reference. 
 
Thank you, 
Regards, 
Bharat Shah 
Tele : (510)-713-4777 
Fax : (510)-713-4790 
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Hello Richard, 
How are you doing ? My company, Logitech, manufactures Computer Peripherals 
products. Here is a question regarding Gaming Device for PC product. 
 
Background : 
 
Gaming Device device is made of two parts. GamePad (J-UE16) and Receiver 
(C-UG10b).  Since, both of the device are bundled together, we have used 
same FCC ID, JNZ221613, on Gamepad as well as on Receiver. We have done 
same thing on previous models of Gaming device. But, for this project with 
different  interpretation of the law by FCC, I am being asked to use two 
different FCC ID on Game pad and Receiver. 
 
Current situation: 
 
We have already produced 4500 units for USA with same  FCC ID, JNZ221613, 
printed on Gamepad and on Receiver. 
 
Request: 
 
I am requesting you to accept same FCC ID, JNZ221613, for Gamepad and 
Receiver units for this time. 
                           or 
Permit Logitech to use these 4500 units the way it is and roll in the new 
FCC ID on the next build of the device. 
 
Please advise. Thank you for your great assistance. 
 
Thank you, 
Regards, 
Bharat Shah 
Tele : (510)-713-4777 
Fax : (510)-713-4790 
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